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RELEASE IN PART B5, B

Thank you

From: Capricia Marshall

To: Hilary Clinton HDR22@clintonemail.com
Subject: Thank you

Also our initial night at the Kennedy Center -

dinner and the President's box -

was a great success. Iasked Jeff Feltman who we should bring from his region. So we had the Ambassador of Eqypt, his
spouse and Morocco - his spouse was ill last minute so I brought Kamyl Baz Baz who is moroccan - and they spoke french all
night. Jeff came with his DAS and Rob had to go to a school function - so I brought Philippe who amused the Ambassadors
thoroughly. They loved the evening -- We saw Hamlet. Iwas thinking if The President thought of individuals that I should
take with specific Ambassadors - we can include them the next time.

Hope you get some rest,

Capricia
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